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Dear Glover Families,

We had a wonderful week at Glover and the grand finale was the PTO Sponsored Trunk or
Treat. It was wonderful to see so many families come up for this annual Glover tradition. Cars
were decorated with themes to include Taylor Swift, Cookie Monster, Jurassic Park, and a
Safari to name a few.

Special thanks to Mrs.Milburn who brought back the tradition of the Glover Pumpkin Patch.
Children enjoyed taking a stroll on Friday to check out the artwork of their peers. This is a
special treat that we will look forward to annually as part of our Glover traditions.

Teachers are working hard to implement the new Wit and Wisdom ELA Curriculum. Children
are exposed to multiple stories on a topic so that they can take a deeper dive and expand their
knowledge. Children are encouraged to have active discussions and at times act out their text.

Next Friday, November 3rd will be our next Glover Gathering. Our character trait for November
is responsibility. This will be an area of focus this month throughout classrooms and on our
morning announcements. It also happens to be one of the Glover School Character Traits of
being respectful, safe and responsible.
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We are noticing an uptick in children bringing toys from home to school. They are distracting
to children in class and adjustment counselors have noticed an uptick in social conflicts over
taking one another's toys. Please have your child keep toys that are not needed for a special
class game at home.

I hope that you all enjoy this unseasonably warm weather and have a wonderful weekend.

Best,

Hope Doran

Principal



GRADE TWO IS OUT OF THIS WORLD

WOULD YOU LIKE TO WORK AT GLOVER?
We are in need of a recess/lunch monitor. The position is a perfect way to get involved at
Glover. You will monitor and support children during recess and lunch. The position is working
with kindergarten through third grade and the hours are 11:00-1:20 Monday-Friday. Please
email me if you are interested.
doran.hope@marbleheadschools.org
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THANK YOU PTO FOR ANOTHER FUN
FILLED TRUNK OR TREAT!





FRIENDS OF MARBLEHEAD HARLEM
WIZARDS EVENT
The Friends of Marblehead Basketball organization will be hosting a Tip-off Night featuring
the Harlem Wizards on Friday, December 8th from 7:00 to 9:15 p.m. to celebrate the start of
the basketball season. It should be a great community event for fans of all ages. Proceeds
from the event will go towards funding girls and boys basketball program needs for all levels
including upgrading equipment, providing student scholarships, a donation to the Heather
Walker Memorial Fund through Dana Farber and much more.
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8:30-9:15 First Grade Wax Museum
11:45-12:30 Kindergarten Pumpkin Parties
Friday, November 3rd Glover Gathering
Mrs. Steiner and Mrs. Killeen's Class will share.
Wednesday, November 8th Picture Re-Take Day
Thursday, November 9th PTO Parents Night Out @ The Landing
Friday, November 10th No School Veteran's Day
Wednesday, November 22 Noon Dismissal
November 23-24 Thanksgiving Break
Friday, December 8th Friends of Marblehead Harlem Wizards Game

GLOVER SCHOOL

9 Maple Street, Marblehead, … doran.hope@marbleheadscho…

781-639-3190 marbleheadschools.org/Dom…
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